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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] is pleased that Air France/KLM Group has again selected the 777-300ER for its
fleet requirements. Boeing looks forward to finalizing the order. Air France was one of the launch customers for
the 777-300ER and the launch customer for the 777 Freighter.

###

For further information:
Mike Tull
London
+44 792 057 1654
Michael.j.tull@boeing.com
Marc Birtel
Seattle
+1 206 390 4115 
Marc.r.birtel@boeing.com

mailto:Michael.j.tull@boeing.com
mailto:Marc.r.birtel@boeing.com

